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                    10th November 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

It feels like a long time ago now but back in September all the children in Year 1 and Year 2 had a 

wonderful opportunity to take part in the London Mini Marathon.  

 

All those that took part completed 2.6 miles over a number of weeks during September and each 

child has today received their medal for the amazing effort and resilience shown.  

 

It was fantastic to see all the children so engaged during this event whether they were walking, 

jogging, skipping or running, so well done to all involved. Your child should be proud of their 

wonderful medal and keep up the excellent activity. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Amy Webb 

PE Lead 
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